
1 | P a g e  
 

 
 

RENOVATIONS AT DARTMOUTH COURTHOUSE 
 

Friday, Oct. 13, 2023 
 
Counsel and members of the public are advised that renovations to the main (front) 
entrance of the Dartmouth courthouse at 277 Pleasant Street will begin on Saturday, Oct. 
14, 2023. This work is expected to continue for approximately two months.  
 
During that time, the front entrance of the courthouse facing Acadia Street will be 
unavailable. All court users are asked to please use the Pleasant Street entrance until the 
renovations are complete. 
  
Signage will be placed on the exterior of the building and Sheriff’s Officers will be on site 
to ensure court users are directed to the appropriate entrance. Any questions or concerns 
can be forward to Dartmouth Sheriff Services at 902-424-3095.  
 
We regret any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate everyone’s patience 
and cooperation.  
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Media Contact: 
 
Jennifer Stairs 
Director of Communications 
Nova Scotia Judiciary 
902-221-5257 
stairsjl@courts.ns.ca  
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